ANCHORAGE-During a recent visit to Alaska, Robert Redford met with
Willie Hensley, and Eskimo from Kotzebue, to discuss the current world-wide
search for Alaska Indians, Eskimos, and Aleuts. Hensley, a former Alaska State
Senator, was instrumental in Congressional passage of the Alaska Native
Claims . Settlement Act in 1971..He spoke with Redford about his concemn
that, unless these people can be reached very soon, neither they nor their
children will even share in the benefits granted them by the Act as the rightful
heirs of Alaska's original inhabitants. Redford offered to do whatever he could
to help inform' Alaska Natives that their applications must be submitted to
Pouch 7-1971, Anchorage, Alaska, by January 2, 1977.
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